
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 
                                                                                                                               

                                     

               RGCET/CIR/2019-20/73                                                                                                                                                                                               

CIRCULAR 

This is to inform that the “Infosys company” specific training has been 
arranged for the final year B.Tech. (All Branches) students from 18.12.2019 to 
21.12.2019. The undersigned would kindly request the HOD’s and the Placement 
Coordinators to motivate the nil arrear students to attend the training on the above 
mentioned days without fail. 
 
 

  
 

PRINCIPAL 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
   
Copy to: 
1. The Administrator 
2. The Vice Principal 
3. The PRO 
4. The Accounts Manager      for necessary facilities/action for the smooth conduct of the training   
5. All the HODs 
6. The Librarian 
7. The DPE 
8. The Placement officer 
9. The Placement Department Coordinators 
10. The Website Incharge- to upload in the College Website 
11. The File 
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